
Kirkby Lonsdale Coaches 530/531/532: Cartmel - Grange-over-Sands - Levens 
– Kendal 
 
15th July 2024:-  
 
I have been contacted twice today regarding a rumour that a contract has been 
awarded to Kirkby Lonsdale Coaches / Travellers Choice to provide a replacement 
for the service 530/531 
 
I am not sure who started this rumour or why, but it is untrue. 
 
Whilst the Council is considering options provided by a number of operators for 
revised service on the route, however neither of the companies above submitted a 
price, so are not involved in our considerations. 
 
I am sorry for the delay in providing more information, but this is as there is currently 
no decision. 
 
As soon as I have news about a revised replacement service, I will be contacting all 
involved.  
 
Mark Hodgkiss 
Scheduled Bus Service Officer  
Sustainable Transport and Highways | Thriving Places  
Westmorland & Furness Council  
Cumbria House | 117 Botchergate | Carlisle | CA1 1RD 
T : 01228 226433 
E : mark.hodgkiss@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk  
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